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DISCUSSION ITEM

FROM:    City Council Vice President Sherri F. Myers

SUBJECT:

BURGESS ROAD PROJECT

SUMMARY:

In September of 2017 City Council approved, within the Capital Improvement Plan $1,640,000 for the Burgess
Road Project.

The intent of this item is to get an update on the progress of this item and speak to a potential desire to move
the project forward.

PRIOR ACTION:

September 2017 - City Council approved the 2018 Budget which includes funding for the Burgess Road Project

STAFF CONTACT:

Don Kraher, Council Executive

ATTACHMENTS:

1)  None

PRESENTATION: No
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